
CITY OF BENNINGTON 
October 2020 Newsletter 

Happy Fall to everyone! There are already leaves turning in town. 
I have seen some of the most gorgeous trees around town! Soon 
we will all be raking and picking them all up but it sure is nice to 
enjoy them right now! 

FALL DUMP DAYS ARE COMING!!! 
The official dates for Dump days which are only for people living 
in the town of Bennington are going to be October 3rd through the 
11th• Things are going to be a little different from this point on. 
The dumpsters are going to be located to the South of the 
recycling building on the way to the limb pile. The dump site will 
be open from 8:00 a.m. to Noon and 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. pm 
each day. The weekend will be staffed to make sure that only 
people living in Bennington are dumping. Dustin Murk will 
monitor the site during the weekdays. The area will be fenced 
off and there will be camera's monitoring the coming and going 
of all people. Make sure you put items in the correct dumpster 
and do not throw your items on the ground for others to clean 
up. NO TIRES will be accepted. 

*****ATTENTION***** 
For your convenience, the council has purchased a heavy duty, 

• waterproof drop box for water bill payments, building permits or 
other forms needing to be dropped off at the city office. It will be 
installed on the sidewalk in front of the city office very soon and 
will save many from having to conie up the office steps to put 



payments in the door slot. As soon as you see it, feel free to use 
it!!!! Thanks!!!! 
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